STATE OF CALIFORNIA - BUSINESS, CONSUMER SERVICES AND HOUSING AGENCY

DEPARTMENT OF HOUSING AND COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT
DIVISION OF FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE

2020 W. El Camino Avenue, Suite 500, 95833

P. O. Box 952054

Sacramento, CA 94252-2054

(916) 263-2771 / FAX (916) 263-2763

www.hcd.ca.gov

March 6, 2020

Daniel Adams

City and County of San Francisco

1 South Van Ness Avenue, 5th Floor
San Francisco CA 94103

Dear Daniel Adams:

RE: Award Announcement — Housing for a Healthy California (HHC) Article |
Notice of Funding Availability Fiscal Year 2019
City and County of San Francisco
Contract: Contract No. 19-HHC-13614

The California Department of Housing and Community Development (Department) is
pleased to announce that San Francisco County has been awarded a 2019 Housing for
a Healthy California (HHC) Article |l award in the amount of $6,798,810. This letter
constitutes notice of the designation of HHC funds for the Awardees.

Awardees will be able to draw down funds when the Standard Agreement is fully
executed, and any general and special conditions have been cleared in writing. In
addition, expenditures may not be incurred prior to the execution of the Standard
Agreement.

Congratulations on your successful application. For further information, please contact
Nicole” McCay, Federal Programs Section Chief at (916) 263-0422 or
Nicole.McCay@hcd.ca.gov

Sincerely,

Jennifer Seeger
Acting Deputy Director



